
The service of shuttle buses
from Thursday, May 7 to Saturday, May 30

Because of the spread of COVID-19 infection,
The operation of the shuttle bus is suspended
from May 7(Thu)to May 30(Sat).

The services after June 1 (Mon) will be informed 
to you again based on the future situation.

（http://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/infostudents/shuttlebus/）
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